
 

 

 

 Headteacher’s Comment: 
 

             Friday 20.09.24 

Dear Parents and Carers 

As we settle into Week 3 of the term, I am delighted to share that last week our attendance figures 
reached new heights! For the first time during my tenure at Hogarth, every class achieved attendance 
above 90%, with an impressive seven out of ten classes boasting over 95%. This is a fantastic 
achievement and highlights the importance of regular attendance in allowing our children to access the 
full curriculum and build upon the knowledge gained in previous lessons. 

While we're celebrating these positive attendance figures, I must address a concern regarding reading 
at home. It has come to my attention that a significant number of children are either not reading at 
home or are not having their reading records signed. I kindly urge you to read with your child daily and 
to please sign and date their reading records. For those children who do not have their records signed, 
they will be required to spend some time reading with me or another member of the Senior Leadership 
Team during their own time. If you’re finding it a challenge to engage your child with reading at home, 
please don’t hesitate to reach out to your class teacher for support. 

On another note, I would like to invite you to our Parent-Teacher Association (PTA) Annual General 
Meeting on Tuesday 15 October at 17:00. The PTA is always keen to welcome new members, especially 
those who are new to our school community. This meeting will be an excellent opportunity to learn 
about the upcoming fundraising events planned for this academic year, all of which will directly benefit 
the children and the school. 

This past week, we also had the pleasure of welcoming Chef Ashley, who worked with our Year 4 and 5 
children. I am proud to report that they behaved impeccably while learning about seasonal food and 
their senses. Additionally, our Year 6 children began their swimming sessions and thoroughly enjoyed 
the experience, demonstrating many of the values we expect here at Hogarth. 

I would also like to extend my congratulations to the young children who received their leadership and 
responsibility badges today. It is vital for us to develop leadership among our children, as we believe 
that their contributions will help Hogarth continue to improve. 

Lastly, I would like to remind all parents and children to please stick to the pathways when walking to 
and from school and to respect our neighbours by avoiding their properties. I have received a couple of 
emails this week from concerned residents, and I assured them that I would address this issue with our 
school community. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  Stars of the Week 
 

 RKH RB 1A 1C 2Y 

Darcey River Abishiktha Justina Jessica 

3S 4C 5OD 6C 6H 

Delilah Fawaz Edward Leala Bryson 

 

Mr Watson’s Superstar Award-  
Malik (6C)  - For innovative and technological advancements at Hogarth.   

          

            Reading at Home –  

Class 

Table shows actual number and rounded percentages of 
children reading at home 

% 3 
and 

more 
% 4 & 5  

% not 
reading 

     

Times Read     

0 1 2 3 4 5       

RB          

RKH 6 3 0 1 3 3 39% 33% 38% 

1A 0 2 0 1 6 10 71% 67% 0% 

1C 3 2 1 1 2 9 67% 61% 17% 

2Y 3 0 1 10 6 11 90% 57% 10% 

3S 3 2 3 5 4 11 71% 54% 11% 

4C 3 2 2 7 4 9 71% 46% 11% 

5OD 1 0 3 3 3 21 93% 83% 3% 

6C 1 0 2 7 3 7 58% 50% 10% 

6H 2 1 0 13 0 5 86% 24% 10% 

 

 



 

          Weekly Attendance 
 

 Weekly Attendance –  

Class RKH RB 1A 1C 2Y 3S Whole school  

Attendance 98.8% 96.7% 84.2% 85% 94.5% 96.2% 

       

94% Class 4C 5OD 6C 6H   

Attendance 96.1% 94.6% 97.1% 96.7%   

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

RKH 6C RB, 6H 

 

 

%     Yearly Attendance 
 

 Yearly Attendance  

Class RKH RB 1A 1C 2Y 3S Whole school  

Attendance 99.1% 96.9% 87.7% 88.5% 92.7% 95.9% 

       

94.9% Class 4C 5OD 6C 6H   

Attendance 96.4% 96.7% 97.4% 98.3%   

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

RKH 6H 6C 

            

 
Literacy Word of the 

Week 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 

Respect Lurking Habitat 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Jubilant Germination enough Serene 

 

Maths Word of the 

Week 
Digit (any of the symbols 0-9) 

You can use digits to make larger numbers. 

 

 



 

  

Tuesday 24 September – EYFS & KS1 Phonics Parent Workshop 

Wednesday 25 September – Dog safety assembly  

Wednesday 25 September – Lion King Musical Trip 

Friday 27 September - Year 6 visit to Lathcoats Farm (TBC) 

Friday 27 September – National TA day 

Tuesday 1 October – ADHD awareness month 

Tuesday 1 October – Black History month 

Tuesday 1 October - Drama For All session KS1 (Space theme 

Thursday 3 October - Chef Ashley in to work with Year 4 and Year 5 

Wednesday 9 October – Cat protection workshops 

Thursday 10 October – Year 3 Food Discovery – Food Tasting day 

Friday 11 October - Don Rae Dance Workshop 

Tuesday 15 October – 17.00 Hogarth PTA Annual General Meeting  

Wednesday 16 October – 9.30 School tours for prospective parents 

Monday 21 October – Parents Evening (15.30 – 17.30) 

Monday 21 October – Road Safety Workshops 

Wednesday 23 October - Parents Evening (15.30 – 18.30) 

Wednesday 23 October – 9.30 School tours for prospective parents 

Friday 25 October – Last day of Half Term 

Monday 11 November – Children return to school 

 

 

 

 

 

 


